COMMITTEE ON PRIVILEGE AND TENURE Annual Report 2010-11

To the Academic Senate, Santa Cruz Division:

The Committee on Privilege and Tenure (P&T) met a number of times this academic year to respond to proposed policies and to review grievances.

Policy Review

The Committee was asked to consider and respond to the Report of the UC Academic Senate Task Force on Senate Membership.

Grievances

P&T reviewed two grievances this year. The first of these was carried over from 2009-10 and resolved this year. The committee will complete its review of the second grievance in 2011-12.

Charges

There were no charges presented by the Administration this year.

P&T Advisors

P&T advisors are faculty members who can give advice and assistance to colleagues who believe that their rights and privileges may have been violated. Through the help that they provide to faculty in analyzing, preparing, and filing their cases, P&T Grievance Advisors are crucial to the Committee's smooth operation. A list of P&T Advisors is available at: http://senate.ucsc.edu/committees/pt-privilege-and-tenure/index.html

The Committee wishes to express its thanks and appreciation for the invaluable support provided by Senate Director Mary-Beth Harhen.

Respectfully submitted,

COMMITTEE ON PRIVILEGE AND TENURE

E. G. Crichton
Lindsay Hinck
Michael Loik (F & S)
Onuttom Narayan
John Vesecky
Karen Yamashita
David Brundage, Chair

October 19, 2011